
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 10th, 2019 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
The city is actively monitoring the potential threat of inclement weather. The parish 
currently has sandbags available at the Ward 4 Barn at 2911 Post Oak Road. The city will 
open an additional location for sandbags tomorrow afternoon at 1:00PM. We are asking 
residents to please pick up loose items on your property that could potentially become 
mobile or block drainage.  
We will continue to monitor conditions and update as needed.  


